

## Park Spring Primary School 'Achieving Together'



Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan tel: 0113 2552526 email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Date: 08 June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Reception visit to Hesketh Farm**

Our trip to Hesketh Farm is on Friday 10<sup>th</sup> June and we are very excited! Please see some additional information below;

- Your child will need to wear their uniform, sensible shoes and a waterproof coat (it may be a
  warm day but it can get a little windy in the valley and we don't want to get caught out with a
  heavy downpour!).
- Your child will need their packed lunch (only if they have not chosen a school packed lunch).
- If your child has asthma, please ensure that they have their inhaler with them.
- It is not necessary to send your child with money.
- Please bring a sun hat with your child's name clearly labelled.
- Sun cream may be necessary. Please apply it in the morning for the whole day.
- We will leave at 9am and arrive back for 3:15pm (unless you receive a text message to inform you
  we are running late). Children are to be picked up as normal from their class. Please ensure that
  you are in school for 9am as we will not be able to delay the coach departing.

If you have not already given permission on ParentPay, please do so as soon as possible.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the team at reception@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Thank you for your support.

The Reception team











